
 

        World Book Day 

      2021 
      Thursday 4th March 

We know at Elliston that you all love a challenge so we would like to hold 

a competition to celebrate World Book Day. 

If your child is currently in school, they will have time to complete this at 

school. If you are at home, we would love for you to be involved too! The 

challenge is to turn an empty toilet roll holder into your favourite book 

character. Once your creation is completed, please upload a photo to your 

child’s class Teams for judging by Thursday 4th March. There will be a 

prize for 1st, 2nd and 3rd place for Nursery, Reception, Year 1/2, Year 3/4 

and Year 5/6. 

We can’t wait to see your creations! 

 

 

The school office have enough 
cardboard tubes for every child, please 
feel free to collect one from the office! 


